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February 2017                        The Organization for Payroll Professionals 
 

Here it is! Your long awaited 
Newsletter!  Hope everyone survived 
another year end and is recharged 
and ready for whatever 2017 brings! 

Rest assured your PPK Officers have 
hit the ground running, here’s our 
line-up this year: 

Loretta Boydston, President 
Tim Wallen, Vice-President 
Pam Beyers, Past-President 

Jaime Rivera, Treasurer 
Amy Kirk, Secretary 

Carolyn Davis, Education Coordinator 
Michele Stephens, Event Coordinator 

Strong line-up indeed, but it takes a 
village so I’m very excited to 
recognize the following folks, who 
have stepped forward to volunteer 
their time in furthering our chapter.   

⋅ John Nix 
⋅ Debbie Coover 
⋅ Marilyn Sainlar 
⋅ Karen Maxfield 
⋅ Tina Faircloth 
⋅ Vickie Medlock 

Wanna piece of the action?  Well, 
there’s always room for more ideas, 
skills, and time.  Loretta participated 
in the APA Chapter Leadership 
Summit last October and came back 

with some fabulous ideas for our 
chapter.  Social Media marketing is 
the big push so if you are passionate 
about Twitter, WE NEED YOU!  
Contact Loretta for more 
information. 

Have you heard about the 2017 PPK 
Conference?  As Loretta announced 
at our February meeting, the 
Conference will be held on August 
18th at Audubon Country Club and 
will be an all-day event!  The past 
few years have been wildly 
successful and we are pumped to 
kick it up another notch this year!  
So stay-tuned for more details and 
mark your calendars, ‘cause you 
don’t want to miss this one! 

                                
So what’s on tap for March 
besides basketball mania?  Our 
next meeting is on Friday, March 
17th and our speaker is Scott 
Gasser, he’s the director of the 
Division of Security & Compliance 
at the Department of Worker’s 
Claims.  He will bring along an 
investigator to answer questions 
and share worksite visit 
experiences.   
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Watch for the SignUp Genius 
Email in a couple of weeks and 
we’ll be looking for your bright, 
smiling faces, sporting your finest 
shamrock green duds!  
 

Don’t forget that you are eligible 
to win a gift card at our monthly 
meetings, and if it’s your birth 
month, you get a 2nd ticket added 
to the pot! 

 
 

April Adams (September) 
Peggy Spear (September) 
Karen Ballard (October) 
John Nix (November) 

Karen Prather (February) 
Jaime Rivera (February)

 
LeaAnn Baldon – Papa John’s 
Tina Faircloth – Papa John’s 

Deanise Foree – Ky Farm Bureau 
Beverly Page – Zeon Chemicals 

Melina Patterson – Patterson &  Co 
 
 
Don’t forget to contact Amy Kirk if 
you are interested in a PPK shirt, we 
now order Ladies sizes! 
                                                                                                

                
 

 

               

And catching up on our Birthday 
celebrations: 

                  
Karen Prather  10/3 

Jennifer Scarbrough  10/4 
Amy Kirk  10/6 

Lesley Stein  11/15 
Ann Lanza-Waldron  11/18 

Denise Ross  12/5 
Pam Beyers  12/11 

Michele Stephens  12/13 
Yvonne Richmond  12/21 

Lesley Mann  1/1 
Rebecca Cummings  1/6 
Melina Patterson  1/8 

Carolyn Davis  1/9 
Loretta Boydston  1/19 

Paul Brown  1/20 
Vickie Elder  1/21 

Brenda Wentworth  1/29 
Jonita Whitworth  2/5 

Jorge Galvis  2/20 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 

Do you have questions or 
feedback?  Check out the PPK 

website and reach out to any of our 
Officers!  http://www.ppklou.org/ 
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